
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Intimation to Stock Exchanges on 12th May, 2008 – Board Meeting to 
consider Audited Annual Accounts  
 
This is to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company will meet on 
Tuesday, the 21st May 2008 at the Registered Office of the Company to consider, 
inter-alia, the audited financial results of the Company for the financial year 
ended 31st March, 2008  
 


